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Sales for the month of March were well up over March of last year. You are doing a great job 

keeping the store successful! 

 

The top twelve will return next month. Scott and I left town before the sales days were finished!! 

Our daughter Patti will be doing the checks again this month. If you see her in and around the 

store, please tell her “thank you” for helping the store keep functioning and making sure you get 

paid on time! 

 

And while you are at it, please give the staff an extra thank you when you see them. 

They do so much for all of us and they deserve a big “THANK YOU!!! 
 

We had an employee meeting and I think it helped to get all of us back on the same page as far 

as policy and procedure. Please remember that the employees are doing their best for you and for 

the store. There are certain things I have asked of them, so if they tell you I said no, please 

don’t question their authority!! 

 

More news next month about the Best of the Basin Awards!! The staff are going to represent us 

well at the awards dinner this year!!! 

 

Please remember that it isn’t the stores responsibility to supply you with tags, pins, cleaning 

supplies or hooks. 

 

 

*******EVERYONE!!!******* 

Please read these Reminders 
• For those of you that do not have the upper wire dividers, please be aware that the ledge between 

booths is a “SHARED SPACE” for both booths. Please be considerate and leave space for your neighbor 

• EVERYTHING in your booth needs to have a tag! If an item is not for sale, it still needs to be tagged 

with your vendor number and NOT FOR SALE. No TAG, No SALE! Remember; tags= your money!! 

• AND a big reminder about tags, your vendor number on the top, brief description of the item in the 

center, and price on the bottom. Hang tags only, no sticky tags, please. It is OK to tape hang-tags on 

wood or glassware or to pin your tags on fabric items 

• Rent is due on the 1st of the month, payable up to the 10th and late with a $10 late fee after that 

date. 

• A thirty-day written notice is required when you are shrinking down or vacating your booth at the end of 

the month. The notice MUST be to us on or before the first day of the month you want to vacate. For 

instance, if you want to vacate at the end of May, we must have the notice no later than May 1!! 

• Ask about the “Finder’s Fee” booth rent credit!!!  

 

 
 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination. 


